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AACC’s Secretary General Eng. Mouddar Khouja receives ABC Bank 

representatives  

20 June 2023 – Vienna, Austria 

 

On 20 June 2023, AACC Secretary General Mr. Mouddar Khouja received Mr. Alf Sörensen, 
General Manager and Mrs. Valentina Kuhlen, Senior Relation Manager at Bank ABC for a 
follow-up meeting at the chamber’s premises in Vienna, after they have met at the Arab-
German Business Forum in Berlin earlier this month.  
 
During the Vienna meeting, the Secretary General presented the chamber and its network and 
invited the Bank to join as members, and together they discussed Bank ABC’s potential 
engagement in Austria and the Arab countries.  
 
 


